
Exciting News: Our Annual School Raffle 

Event! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are thrilled to announce our upcoming Annual School Raffle Event scheduled for March 15, 

2024. This event is a fantastic opportunity to support our school while having a chance to win 

exciting prizes! 

Event Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: School Gymnasium 

Tickets are priced at $5 each, or 5 for $20. All proceeds will go towards enhancing our school 

programs and resources. 

Please mark your calendars and join us for an evening of fun, community, and chances to win 

fabulous prizes! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The School Raffle Committee 


